
Notice of Proposed Projects of the La Porte Development 

Corporation Board (Type B) 

Pecan Park Field Upgrades: Pursuant to Texas Local Government Code Section 505.160 notice is 

hereby given that the La Porte Development Corporation Board (Type B Board) of the City of La 

Porte, Texas has proposed an official project related to recreational or community facilities, in an 

amount not to exceed $2,000,000.00. The purpose of the project is for design and construction to 

replace grass fields at Pecan Park with turf.  

 

In accordance with Texas Local Government Code 505.160 the public has the right to gather a 

petition to object to the proposed projects by requiring an election. The petition must request that 

an election be held before the project is undertaken and must be signed by more than ten percent 

(10%) of the registered voters of the City of La Porte. The petition must be received by the City of 

La Porte not later than the sixtieth (60th) day after publication of this notice. 

 

Please reach out to Haley Bowers, Economic Development Manager, at 

BowersH@LaPorteTX.gov or 281-470-5016 with any questions or comments you may have. 
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